
 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

1600 Islamorada, #72B 

Punta Gorda, Florida  33955 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

We received a copy of your book today, along with a letter from your publisher mentioning that you 

requested that he send it to the Review Board.  Thank you so much for donating your book.  It is a 

welcome addition to the Review Board’s library, as many staff members have expressed interest in 

reading it. 

 

We appreciate your thoughtfulness and look forward to meeting you as soon as we can. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


